
April 4, 2022     Sent via E-Mail: aretha.adams@peelregion.ca 

Aretha Adams, Regional Clerk and Director of Administration 
Region of Peel 
10 Peel Center Drive  
Brampton, ON L6T 4B9 

Dear Ms. Adams, 

RE:  NEW NATIONAL HEADQUARTERS GOLF CANADA 

I am writing to advise that at the Town Council meeting held on March 29, 2022, Council adopted a 
resolution regarding a funding request from Golf Canada for a New National Headquarters in the Town 
of Caledon.  

The resolution read as follows: 

That the Town of Caledon endorse Golf Canada's ask to request that the Region of Peel support 
their grant request for a total of $2.5 million dollars. 

For more information regarding this matter, please contact Kevin Hayashi, Coordinator, Partnerships and 
Events, Community Services for the Town of Caledon directly by e-mail to kevin.hayashi@caledon.ca or 
by phone at 905.584.2272 ext. 4231.  

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We look forward to receiving a response to this request. 

Sincerely, 

Laura Hall, Director, Corporate Services / Town Clerk 

Cc: Kevin Hayashi, Coordinator, Partnerships and Events, Community Services,  kevin.hayashi@caledon.ca 
Garrett Ball, Chief Operating Officer, Golf Canada, GBall@golfcanada.ca  
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